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Who's coming down 
the chimney?

Well it is the end of another year. Time to Prepare for «e festive

email being sent increasing
exponentially and people feeling more 
relaxed.
It is inevitable that virus attacks will 
be disguised in greeting cards and well 

wishes.

article in March 2001]

A tip for those taking holidays, consider 
enabling an auto-responder on your 
email.
This feature is included in most 
common email packages and will let
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hu, nothing beats common sense and
regular backups.
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In the mean time, have a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year.

Jason Schoolmeester is a senior policy 
analyst with Northern Territory 
Treasury.

Email:
jason.schoolmeester@nt.gov.au

Telephone: (08) 8999 5345.

do not know the sender or there is 
some corny catch-phase) then have the forward to then.

Refugee Week seminar in Darwin
By Koula Saraglou, 1HL Officer, Australian Red Cross (NT Division,* 

*~ak8rs weteColin McDonald QC and John Plnnay AM.
speakers were
Mr McDonald addressed the East Timorese situation, and 
government policies and attitudes on asylum seekers and 

refugees in general.
He also spoke about the detention centres in Australia 
and the signal it sent to Australians and asylum seekers 

around the world.
He suggested the restoration of judicial review statutory
reform, maintenance of adequate fundingforthe UNHCR,
abolishing the so-called Pacific solution, and creation of 
a genuine refugee review tribunal.
Mr Pinney spoke on Asylum Seekers, Refugees and 
Detention in Australia: The Role of the Australian Red

Cross.
He presented a fascinating insight into the Australian Red 
Cross' humanitarian role for asylum seekers and 

displaced persons.
He spoke of the Red Cross and its unique situation with 
the Australian Government, which allowed the Red Cross 
access to all detention centers around Australia and in 
the Pacific, specifically for visitingand assisting detainees.

He also spoke of the fundamental principles that guide 
the work of the Red Cross, in its involvement and policy 

towards immigration detention.
* The views expressed are the author’s own and not that 

of the Australian Red Cross
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Above: Refugee Week seminar presenters Colin 
McDonald QC (left) and John Pinney AM.
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